From: Reifman, David 
Sent: Friday, April 07, 2017 8:24 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: FW: Please Join Us for an Evening with Secretary Pritzker and Commissioner Reifman (Attorney Advertising) 

Steve – I attended this event.  

From: DLA Piper Events <events.marketing@dlapiper.com>
Date: March 9, 2017 at 3:14:26 PM CST
To: <richard.klawiter@dlapiper.com>
Subject: Please Join Us for an Evening with Secretary Pritzker and Commissioner Reifman    (Attorney Advertising) 
If you have problems viewing this email, you can view it as a web page.
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PLEASE JOIN US 
FOR AN EVENING WITH SECRETARY PENNY PRITZKER 
AND COMMISSIONER DAVID REIFMAN 

The lawyers of DLA Piper’s Land Use and Government Relations group invite you to join us for an evening with Former US Secretary of Commerce Penny Pritzker and Chicago Commissioner of the Department of Planning and Development David Reifman on April 6, 2017. 

We hope you will be able to join us for a discussion with our distinguished guests and a cocktail reception in our brand new, state of the art offices at River Point. 

  


	  
  
THURSDAY, APRIL 6, 2017 
5:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.

DLA PIPER
River Point 
444 W. Lake Street 
Suite 900 
Chicago, IL 60606 
Directions
  
RSVP BY MARCH 31, 2017


  



FOR MORE INFORMATION 
Please contact Wanda Dachterski
with questions. 

Due to building security, registration is required for this event. You will be required to provide identification at the River Point security desk in order to gain entry to the DLA Piper offices. 

  
  

	  


  

  

  

  


  

	  
This mailing is provided for informational purposes only, and the content should not be construed as legal advice on any matter. You have received it as a client or friend of DLA Piper. You may unsubscribe from additional mailings related to this event, or unsubscribe from all DLA Piper mailings. You may also write to us at: DLA Piper, 401 B Street, Suite 1700, San Diego, CA 92101, Attn: Marketing Department. Attorney Advertising. Ted Novak, theodore.novak@dlapiper.com, 444 West Lake Street, Suite 900, Chicago, Illinois, 60606.
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The information contained in this email may be confidential and/or legally privileged. It has been sent for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). If the reader of this message is not an intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication, or any of its contents, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please reply to the sender and destroy all copies of the message. To contact us directly, send to postmaster@dlapiper.com. Thank you. 
